
President Elect - Landon Tymochko, MBA, CFP®  

Remember how I said in the summer that the holidays would be on us before you knew it… well now 

they really are. There is a briskness in the air as fall sets in. Break out the Halloween costumes, and get 

ready for Thanksgiving! 

Ok, on to the more serious stuff…. 

The first thing I’d like to do is thank everyone that completed our 2019 Membership Survey.  (Please 

refer to Karen’s summary of the results.) 

This is good feedback and we appreciate you sharing it with us. As we head into next year, we will do 

our best to keep up the good, and try to address the things that need to be improved.  

One thing we are specifically looking at to address the time and location issue is to identify alternate 

meeting venues in our region, and also to try to vary the meeting times. By doing so, we hope to attract 

members, and potential members, who may not ordinarily be able to attend Friday morning meetings in 

Rancho Cordova. Stay tuned, and keep sending us your ideas. 

And regarding our board… in order to continue the success we’ve had, and will continue to have, we 

need strong leadership… and a continuity of leadership. That means we need future leaders of our 

chapter.  I know… I said the same thing… I’ve got too much going on, not enough time.  But as a CFP® 

professional, I can honestly say that I wouldn’t be where I am today without being a member of the FPA. 

And even if it does require a relatively small amount of my time, I’m proud to be a part of this 

organization, the board, and your future president for 2020.  If you, or another planner you know, would 

be a good leader to take the reins in 2021, let’s talk. If this organization is as important to you as it is to 

me, I know we’ll find another good leader to keep the torch moving. 

With that, I’ll see you at the November 8th meeting.  Enjoy your holidays. 

 

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07egnfdj2r33a6ec11&llr=8oa6c9cab

